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Paul Braun

From: Stern, Lisa —zDOT <lisa.stern@dot.wi.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, March 21, 2018 3:54 PM

To: Paul Braun

Subject: HAP Grant Funding Options

Paul,

This is just to follow up with our phone conversation earlier today. Awarded grant funds cannot be transferred to
another grantee, property owner or project. The city may submit a HAP Grant application for the extension of the dock
wall on city property. Note the HAP grants do require at least a 20% match.

Please let me know if you have any additional questions,
Regards, Lisa.

Lisa A. Stern, P.E.

Chief of Railroads and

Harbors

Wisconsin Department of

Transportation

4822 Madison Yards Way, G-
- Floor South

PO Box 7913

ORS  npadison, WI 53705-7913
(608) 266-1010




